
ILLINOIS SOCIETY FOR RESPIRATORY CARE

Affiliate of AARC
Administrative Office: P.O. Box 10261-Springfield, IL 62791

General Assembly
Thursday, August 8, 2024 5:30 p.m.

Attend via Zoom

I. Welcome Anne Geistkemper

II. Roll Call Katie Dugan

Anne Geistkemper,
President

P Lexi Caraway, Senior Delegate P OPEN Chapter 4 Chair -

Steve Mosakowski, Past
President

P Molly Martin, Junior Delegate P Lori Badgely Chapter 5 Chair
Kristin King here as Chapter Rep

P

Open, VP - OPEN Chapter 1 Chair - Lindsey Kasten Chapter 6 Chair -
Katie Dugan, Secretary P Jorge Venida Chapter 2 Chair P
Gina Hoots, Treasurer P Amanda Harris Chapter 3 Chair P Maureen Mulhall, Administrator -

III. Approval of the 2023 Minutes BOD Members
Steve made motion to approve
Molly seconded the motion.

IV. Awards & Recognition
a. Practitioner of the Year Award Gina Hoots

Andrew Klein!
b. Legacy Award Brian Lawlor

George Kacmarek!
c. President’s Award Anne Geistkemper

Lexie Caraway!
d. Recognition of new AARC members

Susie Schaffer!

V. Induction new and continuing BOD members
Administration of Oath of Office Anne Geistkemper

President elect - Gina Hoots
VP - Steve Mosakowski
Treasurer - Ankeet Patel*
Secretary - Katie Dugan
Chapter 1 - Tom Russel
Chapter 1 Rep -
Chapter 2 - Jorge Venida
Chapter 2 Rep - Leslie Hoskins
Chapter 3 - Amanda Harris
Chapter 3 Rep - Brent Ryehard
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Chapter 4 - Katie Himes
Chapter 4 Rep - Melissa Luis
Chapter 5 - Lori Badgely
Chapter 5 Rep - Kristin King
Chapter 6 - Lindsey Kasten
Chapter 6 Rep - Heather Murgatroyd
BOMA - Mark Yoder

*not present, will swear in at the next quarterly meeting

VI. President’s Address Anne Geistkemper

VII. Patient Advocacy Lisa Zaenger, RRT, RCP
- Lexie was very excited to meet her representative in person
- Lisa thanked Lexie and Dana for being in DC and bringing lots of value and experience to the

congressional office this year.

VIII. Conference Debrief Molly Martin and Anne Geistkemper
- Molly: We were in person this year with a lot of success! 120 people on our guest list and a large profit

from the meeting. We look forward to next year!
- Potentially a Wednesday/Thursday.
- Save the Date!!April 30th and May 1st

IX. Adjournment Anne Geistkemper

2


